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Another school shooting just happened today. Please do not weaken measure 114. 

The citizens of Oregon voted on this measure, and we want it implemented as it was 

voted. I appreciate your work, but please do not weaken the bill. I was a third-grade 

teacher for 40 years, and it breaks my heart to think of those little children dying 

because we aren’t doing enough to protect them. Please do your part to keep 

measure 114 strong. 

Karen duncan 


